
              
 
 
  

 
 
 

20th September 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Trip to Hayes Muslim Centre- Thursday 3rd October  

As part of our Religious Education curriculum, we have organised for the children in Year 6 to visit the 
Mosque in Hayes Town to learn about the Islamic faith. There will be a short presentation to the children by 
members of the mosque before they’re given a tour. This will enable the children to learn about the Islamic 
faith and support them in their learning across multiple subjects.  

Respecting the wishes of the Mosque, all girls will need to cover their heads before entering – if your child 
does not already wear a headscarf, please provide them with a scarf that they will use to cover their hair 
inside – boys do not need to cover their hair. Please may I also remind you that we are required to remove 
shoes on entering the mosque – these will be stored on shelves. 

We will be walking to the destination on foot, no matter what the weather, so please ensure that your child 
comes dressed for the weather (coat with a hood, wellies or umbrella if needed). Your child will be 
responsible for their own belongings - ensure that they are labelled appropriately.  

The trip will take place in the morning and the children will return in time for lunch so no additional food is 
required.  

If there is any specific medical or personal information that the school does not already know, please 
inform us prior to the trip.  

Yours Sincerely,  

The Year 6 Team  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


